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1 message l±^o£t$8>
Michael Isaac Shokrian <law@shokrian.com> Wed, Aug 31, 2016 at 4:04 PM
To: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed repeal of the second dwelling ordinance.

Repealing this ordinance will have lasting negative impacts on the character and infrastructure of our 
neighborhoods. Abandoning the city's local control of second dwelling units will leave us at the mercy of 
incredibly weak state standards, and throw open the gates to developers to further fuel real estate speculation 
in our neighborhoods.

You have several options at your disposal to bring the City into compliance with state law on second units. 
There is simply no reason to discard our protective local standards. If revisions to the Second Dwelling Unit 
ordinance are necessary, at the very least they must be considered with adequate public outreach, not on the 
current “fast track" basis, so that all stakeholders have the opportunity to consider proposed changes and 
express their opinion.

Michael Isaac Shokrian, Esq.

Law Offices of Michael Isaac Shokrian

Broker Lie #01403171

15303 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 900 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91403
818.380.3069 Ph

This email message, including attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain 
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by replying to our email administrator and destroying 
all copies of the original message.
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Comment for the council File Related to the Second Dwelling Unit Repeal Ordinance 
(CF:14-0057-S8)
1 message

Katie Alender <katiealender@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 31, 2016 at 4:18 PM
To: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed repeal of the second dwelling ordinance.

Repealing this ordinance will have lasting negative impacts on the character and infrastructure of our 
neighborhoods. Abandoning the city's local control of second dwelling units will leave us at the mercy of 
incredibly weak state standards, and throw open the gates to developers to further fuel real estate speculation 
in our neighborhoods.

You have several options at your disposal to bring the City into compliance with state law on second units.
There is simply no reason to discard our protective local standards. If revisions to the Second Dwelling Unit 
ordinance are necessary, at the very least they must be considered with adequate public outreach, not on the 
current “fast track" basis, so that all stakeholders have the opportunity to consider proposed changes and 
express their opinion.

Sincerely,
Katie Alender
Studio City homeowner, Reklaw Drive
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Comment for the council File Related to the Second Dwelling Unit Repea I 
Ordinance (CF:14-0057-S8)
1 message

stephanie_reddick@netzero.com <stephanie_reddick@netzero.com> Wed, Aug 31, 2016 at 4:30 PM
To: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ryu@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org

Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed repeal of the second dwelling ordinance.

Repealing this ordinance will have lasting negative impacts on the character and infrastructure of our neighborhoods. 
Abandoning the city's local control of second dwelling units will leave us at the mercy of incredibly weak state standards, 
and throw open the gates to developers to further fuel real estate speculation in our neighborhoods.

You have several options at your disposal to bring the City into compliance with state law on second units. There is 
simply no reason to discard our protective local standards. If revisions to the Second Dwelling Unit ordinance are 
necessary, at the very least they must be considered with adequate public outreach, not on the current “fast track” 
basis, so that all stakeholders have the opportunity to consider proposed changes and express their opinion.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Reddick
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